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SAFETY ALERT 
Date:    

To:    Users of the Coded Instrument Flight Procedures (CIFP) 

From:    National Aeronautical Navigation Products (AeroNav Products) 

Subject:     CIFP email alert 

 
 
 
 
There is an error in the 23 AUG, 2012 edition of the CIFP (1209). 
 
The following CIFP approaches has been rescinded and must not be used: 
 
Plymouth, Plymouth Muni ILS or LOC/DME Rwy 6 (KPYM_I06 and L06) 
 
The error will be corrected in the next edition of the CIFP. 
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